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"Guye, Gerry, EMNRD* 
<gerry.guye@state.nm.us>

07/14/2005 04:08 PM

To <bafortin@duke-energy.com> 

cc 

bcc

Subject Annual Mechanical Integrity Test (AGISWD)

Boyd

In answer to your query regarding the MIT on AGI SWD at the Artesia Plant. I have waived 
the requirement to perform an Annual MIT on this well. This waiver is contingent on the 
receipt by me of the monthly report discussed showing the daily pressures of all annuli 
(Tubing, intermediate casing and production casing).

Gerry Guye 
Deputy Field Inspector 
EMNRD-OCD Artesia
This email and any files transmitted with it are confidential and intended solely for the use of the 
individual or entity to whom they are addressed. If you have received this email in error please 
notify the system manager. This message contains confidential information and is intended only 
for the individual named. If you are not the named addressee you should not disseminate, 
distribute or copy this e-mail.

Confidentiality Notice: This e-mail,including all attachments is for the sole use of the intended 
recipients) and may contain confidential and privileged information. Any unauthorized 
review,use,disclosure or distribution is prohibited unless specifically provided under the New 
Mexico Inspection of Public Records Act. If you are not the intended recipient, please contact the 
sender and destroy all copies of this message. — This email has been scanned by the Syban - 
Antigen Email System.



fix

"Guy», Gerry" 
<GGUYE@stato.nm.us

11/20/2003 08:53 AM

To: “lcward@duke-energy.com” <lcward@duke-energy.com> 
cc:

Subject: Duke AGI well

On Nov 14,2003 I had a phone conversation with Mr. Will Jones (Engineer with the UIC 
program) and we came to the conclusion annual Casing Integrity Tests (MTTs) are not going to be 
required at this time, since the well is under continual monitoring. I have asked that your office 
furnish a copy of the report, you send to Santa Fe, to me in the Artesia Office. This report must 
include the injection pressure and the annulus pressure. We will however make an annual visual 
inspection of the facility at least once a year.

Gerry Guye 
Compliance Officer
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